
   

 
 
 
 

 
Willenhall Local Neighbourhood Partnership – 26th April 2006 

 

Funding priorities for action report 
 
Portfolio:   Community Engagement 
 
Service Area:  Neighbourhood Services 
 
Wards:   Willenhall North, Willenhall South & Short Heath 
 
 
Summary of report 
 
The purpose of this report is to inform the LNP of the progress of the projects the LNP 
agreed on funding from the £33,000 resource allocated. 
 

Recommendations 
 

1. For LNP to note progress on projects 
2. For project champions to feedback at the next LNP meeting 

 
Projects Updates 
 
 

• Christmas Lights: 
 

Completed. Currently exploring ideas for festive decorations for 2006. 
  

• Kick Start Community Safety: 
 

The idea of part funding wardens for the area has taken a setback as the current 
wardens funding has been dramatically reduced. Therefore this means the LNP will 
have to attract other monies to match the LNP contribution allowing sufficient funds 
to allocate wardens to the area. The LNP are working with the external funding unit 
to identify other potential funders. 

 
• Youth Engagement project: 

 
The LNP are yet to determine a project(s) around youth engagement. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



   

 
Funding Allocation and Spend: 
 

 
Project 

 
Allocated 

 
Actual Spend 

 
 
Christmas Lights 
 

 
£11,000 

 
£9495.70 

 
Community Safety 
 

 
£11,000 

 
£0 

 
Youth Engagement 
 

 
£11,000 

 
£0 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact officer 
 
Parpinder Singh 
Neighbourhood Partnership Officer 
Tel: 01922 654722 Mob: 07921872231 Randhawasinghp@walsall.gov.uk 


